Post-Event Thank You Copy 
Thank you for helping us celebrate Girl Scouts Celebrate Faith! Your support means so much to our faith families and partners.
As a part of Girl Scout Week in March each year, we celebrate Girl Scouts’ rich history of community service. On Girl Scout Sunday, Sabbath/Shabbat, and Jummah, Girl Scouts are recognized in their houses of worship, provide acts of service to their communities, and deepen their connections to their faiths and to Girl Scouting.  [IF YOU HOSTED AN EVENT, PLEASE SHARE SOMETHING SPECIAL FROM IT, E.G., “AT OUR EVENT ON DATE/LOCATION, GIRL SCOUTS FROM MANY FAITHS CAME TOGETHER TO CELEBRATE THEIR FAITHS, EXPLORE OTHER FAITHS, AND SHARE THE VALUES THEY HAVE IN COMMON.”] 
A big, heartfelt thank you to everyone who celebrated and who has given their time and talents so that Girl Scouts can continue their powerful commitment of service to others.
Learn more about Girl Scouts and faith.
